
 
NO: BPS/BDPA(I)/Medical Card/Renewal                                      Dated 11th March, 2024 

 

To: 

Shri Praveen Kumar Purwar, 

CMD BSNL,  

New Delhi 110001 

 

Sub: A request for on line revalidation medical identity card for BSNL Pensioners. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

1. We write to invite your kind attention towards the difficulties being faced by the BSNL 

Pensioners each year in the month of April to get their Medical Identity Cards revalidated. 

2. In this connection, we would like to write that we were informed that a device to renew 

Medical Identity Cards of the BSNL Pensioners on line is being developed and it will be 

implemented.  

3. Sir, month of April, 2024 is nearing and all the BSNL Pensioners will have once again run 

from pillar to get their Medical Identity Card validated. New recent years there are sea change in the 

administration and creating of Business Area has added more confusion and complicity in the work. 

4. We therefore request you to kindly expedite the implementation of the said programme by 

month end so that pensioners need not run from pillar to post.  

5. Sir, CGHS Card, there is no such procedure, unless there is any change in the beneficiaries. 

We request you to kindly issue necessary for similar procedure so as to save the senior citizen from 

coming to BSNL District H.Q. from remote areas. 

6.     Meanwhile, we request you to instruct all the District Heads to notify the specific timings and 

place for renewal of Medical Identity Card and also allot the work to specific officer and if he is for 

any reason whatsoever not available, authorize second person for the said work. 

 

With regards, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

(D.D.MISTRY) 

Secretaru BSNL/PSU  

Bharat Pensioner Samaj 

 

Copy to: Shri Niraj Mishra, Secretary DoT, New Delhi for information and causing the necessary 

instruction in the matter. 


